
Guidance News You Can Use 

 

 I would like to extend a warm welcome to our returning and new students and their families! As we 

begin another exciting year, I want to thank you for ensuring your child arrives on time and attends 

school daily! Smooth morning "Take-Offs", daily attendance and a POSITIVE "Can-Do" attitude really 

make a difference in your child's academic and social/emotional growth!! Also, throughout the school 

year please remember to visit our school website for important information about upcoming events, 

especially as regards District and Dept. of Education (DOE) state assessments which take place in late 

Spring. **A very helpful academic resource for all families is Virtual Counselor. A link can be found on 

the Broward Schools website. Virtual Counselor gives you important information regarding absences, 

student history and assessment scores. The easiest way to log in to Virtual Counselor is to log in as 

"Student" and use your child's FSI# (the "06" number) and their date of birth. Again, welcome to an 

EXCITING NEW YEAR at CS K - 8:) 


